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Voting by mail is the most democratic of Oregon laws.  To repeal our ability to vote by 

mail would be to undermine all of our voices, not to mention put us all at risk as the 

computerized voting machines are notoriously insecure.  There is nothing more 

secure than a paper ballot, hand counted by humans as many times as it takes to 

ensure that our vote is our own true desires made manifest. Everyone should have 

an equal opportunity to cast their ballot.  Everyone should have an opportunity to 

have their vote actually counted, and unchanged via an unelected bureaucrat, foreign 

hackers, or the whims of a tyrannical leader. 


